
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, July 20, 2021 8:27 AM 
'exportfl@icloud.com ' 
Consumer Contact 
FW: {BULK} 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/20/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08123-2021 

Attachments: IMG_0129.JPG; IMG_01 33.JPG; IMG_01 35.JPG; IMG_01 39.JPG 

Importance: Low 

Good Morning, Richard A Barrett 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: RICHARD BARRETT <exportfl@bellsouth.net> 
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 9:53 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: {BULK} 
Importance: Low 

----- Forwarded Message-----
From: Richard Barrett <exportfl@icloud.com> 
To: Richard Barrett <exportfl@bellsouth.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 , 09:50:09 PM EDT 
Subject: 

Hello, 

Attached are four of the pictures that I mentioned in my testimony given to the commission on 06/29/21 . I was speaker 
533 for your Docket #20210015-EI. 

A representative for FPL told me not to worry about this leaning pole because it was not dangerous and there are many 
others like it and they are not a problem for FPL. In addition, another representative told me not to worry because the 
wires actually hold up the poles. 

This pole is located behind my residence at 628 NW 3rd Avenue in Fort Lauderdale. Additional photos are available, both 
earlier views and those taken at the same time as the ones shown below. These were chosen because they more clearly 
show the lean of the pole. 
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